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Hardin Valley Mobility Plan Community Meeting Scheduled 
 
Knoxville, Tennessee – January 10, 2019 – In cooperation with Knox County, Knoxville-
Knox County Planning has scheduled a community meeting for the Hardin Valley Mobility Plan 
on January 15, 2019. The workshop will be held from 5:30-7:00 pm in the gymnasium of Hardin 
Valley Academy, 11345 Hardin Valley Road.  
 
The workshop will be an informal open house. No presentation will be given, but information 
will be on display at multiple stations in the gymnasium and comments will be collected at each. 
Community members are encouraged to stop by at their convenience to share ideas, ask 
questions, and talk to staff one-on-one. Staff will share information about what they have heard 
so far, and provide opportunities for participation from those who haven’t yet been involved.  
 
The Hardin Valley Mobility Study is being led by Knox County and Knoxville-Knox County 
Planning. The study is focused on identifying existing and future transportation facility 
deficiencies in the fastest growing area of the county. It prioritizes improvements with the goal 
of maintaining mobility and addressing safety for people using different types of transportation. 
 
Community input is important! Feedback received from this workshop will help determine 
project recommendations and priorities.  
 
For more information on the study, visit the project webpage at 
https://knoxmpc.org/plans/small-area/hardinvalley/.  
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Knoxville-Knox County Planning 
Knoxville-Knox County Planning (formerly Knoxville-Knox County Metropolitan Planning Commission) was established 
in 1956 by Knoxville and Knox County as the agency responsible for comprehensive county-wide planning and 
administration of zoning and land subdivision regulations and remains so today (except for the town of Farragut). 

Funding comes primarily from city and county appropriations and from federal grants for specific studies. The agency 
prepares and adopts a general plan, reviews subdivision regulations and site plans, prepares and recommends zoning 
ordinances and maps to the Knox County Commission and Knoxville City Council, reviews proposed zoning 
amendments, and prepares a capital improvements plan for the City of Knoxville. For more information, visit our 
website at knoxplanning.org. 
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